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Flu spreads more easily in
winter and can hit children hard.

A painless and easy nasal spray vaccine
will help to protect your child this winter.
Soif they do get fu, they may have milder
symptoms and recover faster. They're also
Tess likely to need hospital treatment.
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Starting from April 2024, existing childcare support will be expanded in phases. By September 2025, most working
families with children under the age of 5 will be entitled to 30 hours of childcare support.

The changes are being introduced gradually to make sure that providers can meet the needs of more families. This
means that:

From April 2024, eligible working parents of 2-year-olds will be able to access 15 hours childcare support.

From September 2024, 15 hours childcare support will be extended to eligible working parents of children from the
age of 9 months to 3-year-olds.

From September 2025, eligible working parents of children under the age of 5 will be entitled to 30 hours of
childcare a week.

Like the existing offer, depending on your provider, these hours can be used over 38 weeks of the year (during
school term time), or up to 52 weeks if you use fewer than your total hours per week.

Sign up for more details about the upcoming expansion from April 2024, as well as how and when to register for
support with childcare costs.





Significant changes are coming to 15 and 30 hour childcare support in England. Visit www.childcarechoices.gov.uk to sign up  for more details about the upcoming expansion from April 2024 as well as how and when to register for support with childcare costs.




Key texts





Our key texts this half term are as follows:





Tree room – ‘Wow Said the Owl’


One curious little owl decides to stay up all day and discovers a word bursting with colour!


�





Sky Room – So Much


So much is a rhythmic story that captures the joy of being part of a large extended family – and a baby who knows he is loves SO MUCH!


�





Please look out for a word mat to use with your child at home.


Children in the nest room will be learning the following nursery rhymes:


- Incy Wincy Spider


- Miss Polly had a dolly


- Twinkle Twinkle Little Star








Welcome back, I hope you all enjoyed a great half term and are adjusting to the clocks going back at the weekend!





We have a busy half term ahead in the run up to Christmas with a stay and play planned as well as lots of festive activities.


 Please keep a look out for our parent questionnaire which will be sent out this week. Your feedback really helps us to continually improve the setting. 





Autumn term 2 














Week commencing: 30th October 2022














Key dates





Term dates


The funding term ends on Tuesday 19th December.


The nursery will close at 6:00pm on Friday 22nd December 2023 and will reopen on Tuesday 2nd January 2024. The funding term starts on Monday 8th January 2023.





�Wellbeing week – w.c 6th November 2023


Emma, our wellbeing champion is planning another wellbeing week for children and staff. More information will be shared this week.





Stay and Play – Saturady 18th Novmber 2023


Join us for our stay and play session from 0930 – 1100. The focus this term will be Mathematics. Siblings and extended family members are welcome!





�Christmas Jumper Day – 7th December


Children are invited to wear their most festive jumper (or outfit) and donate £1.00 to Save the Children





�Christmas activity week – w.c 11th December


Children will take part in a range of festive activities throughout the week including baking, crafts and games. Children will be treated to Christmas dinner on 13th December and we will welcome a special visit from Sparkle the Elf on the 15th December. 





 





Holidays �





All fee paying children are entitled to two weeks holiday per year. This is two weeks of your child’s usual plan. To book a holiday please contact Charlene Green, nursery manager via telephone or on Famly. This will ensure that the holiday discount is applied to your invoice.


























Get in Touch!


Find us on Facebook and Instagram: Fledglings Day Nursery


Visit our website: � HYPERLINK "http://www.fledglingsdaynursery.com" �www.fledglingsdaynursery.com�


Email: info@fledglingsdaynursery.co.uk


Call us on: 01302 840925 














